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Comments: Greetings, this document represents public feedback for the GMUG forest management plan

proposal in Colorado.

 

It is high time that our government and its factions put the most serious weight reasonably possible towards the

protections of our public land on this planet, and not so much on the revenue generation potentials by private

businesses and users that generate greenhouse gasses while using these lands. Livestock operations, timber

sales, and mining are examples of private industries making money off of our public lands - while fragmenting

them, causing physical damage to them, and increasing carbon dioxide and methane emissions that are fueling

climate change. Allowing ATVs/OHVs and snowmobiles in our forests rips up the roads (ATVs) and

unnecessarily causes noise and air pollution.

 

For the USFS to choose any proposed GMUG Plan outside of "Alternative D" is simply bowing to those who wish

to choose short-term profits and short-term recreation interests over the protection of our pubic lands and our

planet. And of course, we all know "There's no planet B". 

 

Do the right thing. 

John Ehmsen 

 


